
 
 

Call to order Dan Burr  presided by telephone called the meeting to order at 6:40 PM at the Old 

Teton County Courthouse 89 N. Main, Driggs, ID. 

Attendees  Dan Burr by telephone, Jack Liebenthal, Summer Winger, and Alan Loe representing the 

contractor, Vector Disease Control Incorporated (VDCI).  No public was present. 

Review and approval of previous minutes   Jack moved and Summer seconded the approval of the 

minutes of the June 29, 2011 meeting and the minutes were approved. 

Report from VDCI 

 Surveillance data for May and June were presented. 

 High water and high mosquito activity this year. 

 The extent of water makes larviciding impractical and adulticiding will be more necessary. 

 In the last 2 weeks decaying vegetation has produced numerous Culex mosquitoes everywhere. 

 No positive West Nile mosquitoes have been found. 

 There will be an aerial spray soon.  Coverage will be greater over 2000S to 6000 S than before 

and cut back in the North.  A map of the last spray was displayed as the basis, with 

modifications, for coverage. 

The Board expressed satisfaction with the report. 

Financial update & budget preparation for next year 

 Operating and cash flow figures (attached) were presented.  The year should end with a 

positive balance and the District should be n the black throughout the next year. 

 Budgeting for a vehicle for the District was discussed.  It was the consensus that a vehicle is 

needed.  It will be proposed that the District procure the vehicle the County pay for operations 

and maintenance. 

Next meeting  August.  Date to be determined. 

Other business There being no other business, Jack moved and Summer seconded for adjournment, 

which passed. 
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